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29 November 2021   Reg. No.: W0261-03 

 

Notice in accordance with Regulation 7 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) 

Regulations 2013 as amended, in respect of a licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings 

Limited for an installation located at Cappagh Road, Finglas, Dublin 11 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to your application for a licence review received by the EPA on 09 November 2021. 

 

I advise that in accordance with Regulation 7 of the EPA (IE) (Licensing) Regulations 2013 as 

amended, the information required under the regulations in support of the application must 

be updated to reflect compliance with Regulation 7(b) as follows: 

 

1. A period of more than two weeks has elapsed between the publication of the notice 

required under the regulations and the submission of this application.  

 

The EPA therefore requires you to republish the newspaper notice referring to the 

‘Newspaper Notice - Guidance for Applicants’ and ‘Site Notice – Guidance for Applicants’   

documents on the EPA website.  

 

Please submit the following evidence that you have complied with the regulations: 

1. An extract of the revised notice published in the newspaper, in PDF format. 

  

The requested information should be submitted to the EPA within 28 Calendar Days of the 

date of this notice in order to allow the EPA to process and determine your application. 

 



 

 

It should be noted that the eight-week period within which the EPA is to decide the 

proposed determination will commence on the day on which this notice has been complied 

with. 

 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--

permitting/industrial/ipc/how-to-open-and-respond-to-an-epa-notice-issued-to-eden.php 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact licensing@epa.ie.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


